
When will I be receiving my 1099? 
A: Roo will be sending out 1099s before the IRS deadline of January 31st, 2023.

How will I be receiving my 1099? 
A: Roo will be emailing your 1099 to the email we have on file. 

What if my address has changed? 
A: Please make sure the address in your Roo profile is updated by the end of business
on January 15th. Roo will only send emails to the address and information we have on
file. 

What if I don't receive my 1099? 
A: If you don’t receive your 1099 by February 1st, please email hello@roo.vet. 

Should I be receiving a 1099 this year? 
A: Individual Roo users or other entities who qualify and were paid $600 or more in 2022
will receive a 1099.

How can I review how much I earned? 
A: You can click the “History & Earnings” tab once you log in to review your total
earnings. 

Where can I find previous 1099 forms?
A: Please reach out to whoever prepared your taxes during the year in question, or
reach out to the IRS to obtain a transcript or a copy.
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Still have questions? 
Contact us at hello@roo.vet
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For more information on how Roo can help you: 
Visit or website at roo.vet or email us at hello@roo.vet 
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